
From: Greg Helland [mailto:greg.helland@verizon.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2009 8:50 PM 
To: Lipe, Anne 

Subject: Parking Ordinance 
 

Anne: 

Please forward to Kevin Brown. 

Thanks. 

  

May 5, 2009 

Kevin Brown, Director 

King County Parks and Recreation Div. 

  
The Friends of Marymoor Park (FOMP) participated in the initial discussion and 
development of the parking fee at Marymoor. The program has been an effective 
approach to supplement funding for the park. However, the shortcoming of the 
program to date has been the lack of any enforcement related to the parking fee. 
  
At the April, 2009 FOMP meeting, KC Parks Division staff described the proposed 
ordinance that would provide enforcement authority for the parking fee. FOMP 
discussed the proposed ordinance and believe the enforcement authority, as 
described at the meeting, is appropriate and reasonable. Therefore, FOMP supports 
the proposed parking fee enforcement ordinance for Marymoor Park. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Greg Helland 
President 
FOMP 
 


